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5th September 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Stay and Pray  

As 2024 has been designated as the ‘Year of Prayer’ by Pope Francis, we would like to invite you 
to join your child in prayer at the end of the school day.  
 
The simple prayer sessions will be led by the children and will take place in class on Wednesday 
afternoons from 3:15pm – 3:25pm.  
 
The dates for the sessions during the Autumn Term can be found on the timetable below.  
 
We look forward to you joining us.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs J. Scott 
RE Co-ordinator 
 
Autumn Term 
 

Date of Session Year Group 

Wednesday 11th September 2024 Year 1 

Wednesday 18th September 2024 Year 2 

Wednesday 25th September 2024 Reception 

 

Wednesday 6th November 2024 Year 1 

Wednesday 13th November 2024 Year 2 

Wednesday 20th November 2024 Reception 
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